
Digital Media Committee Report – 11/29/15 

 

Our committee has not met since our last reporting.   

We are working on a recording to submit at the Phoenix Conference for approval by the board. 

Currently, we have only a few members remaining from our original committee and are looking for 
additional members.  We would like to “tap” the experience of fellow members in the program with 
recording experience; both speaking and technical. 

Paulette T. – Committee Chair 

Cc:  Jimmy D. – Committee Co-chair, Pete K. – Board of Trustees Chair Liaison 

 


